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GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING NOTICE 

Saturday, January 22, 2022  

Sign in begins at 10:15 am 

please make every effort to sign in before the meeting starts at 10:30 am 

Zoom link to be sent in a separate email 

 

1. Housekeeping - Notice of name changes:  
a. Recognition of Territories changes to Acknowledgement of Ancestral Lands 
b. Chief Shop Steward name changes to Executive Shop Steward 

 
2. Discussion – review of functional closure plans 

 
3. 8 door prize draws 

 
 


